August 30, 2009

Mr. John Hamaker

Hamaker Building & Remodeling
417 McCurry Road

Caledonia, IL 61011

Dear John,

Thank you so much for the incredible master bathroom remodeling job you and your team performed in
our Regents Park residence. We were impressed with every detail of the job.

Of special note were the deadlines that were met, a willingness to adapt details as necessary, and your
cooperation within budgetary constraints. In addition, each day was handled with professionalism,
accountability, cleanliness, and a “can-do” attitude. It is without hesitation that | would recommend you
to others.

If you would like to use us as a reference, please feel free to do so. Best wishes to you in all of your
future endeavors. Thanks again for a job well done!

Sincerely yours,

|

jéwﬂ
Tony & Susie Murray




